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Wimberger Statement on Neglect of Veterans at Union 

Grove 
 

GREEN BAY, WI — Wisconsin State Senator Eric Wimberger (R-Green Bay) issued the 

following statement regarding the failure to care for our veterans at the Wisconsin Veterans Home 

at Union Grove: 

 

“The reports of abuse and neglect coming out of Union Grove are beyond troubling. 

Our veterans homes were created to give vets the best possible care and Union 

Grove has fallen far short of that promise. Our veterans deserve better. We are 

getting a full accounting of the facts and will use all levers of the state to make sure 

this nightmare is over for our vets and that the promise made to these heroes is 

restored.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Eric Wimberger is a former Marine Captain and serves as Chair of the Senate 

Committee on Veterans and Military Affairs and Constitution and Federalism. He represents the 

30th Senate District, which includes portions of Brown, Oconto, and Marinette Counties. 

 


